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March 15, 2022 
 

Re:  pDR-1000 Discontinuation Notice 
 
Dear Customer, 

We wish to notify you of the discontinuation of the Thermo Scientific pDR-1000 product 
offering, effective March 30, 2022.  
 
We are constantly evaluating our existing product portfolio to ensure that we can continue to 
service our products and support the needs of our customers in the best possible manner.  
The pDR-1000 instrument has encountered the obsolescence of several key electronic 
components over the past couple of years that are no longer available on the market. 
 
Last Dates Accepting:  
 
• Instrument Orders – [March 30, 2022]  
• Consumables, Spare Part and Service Support Availability* – [March 30, 2025]  

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Although there is no direct replacement 
available for the pDR-1000, a number of applications can be successfully transitioned over to 
the Thermo Scientific pDR-1500.  Thermo Fisher stands behind its Industrial Hygiene 
products and we remain committed to providing our customers with superior products to meet 
your monitoring needs. I am pleased to let you know that we are currently evaluating new 
technologies and product designs for our next generation gas and dust monitoring 
applications and will communicate any updates to our portfolio offerings as they become 
available.   

 
Should you have any questions and or comments on the above information or Thermo 
Scientific products in general, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bob Gallagher 
Thermo Fisher Scientific 
Product Line Manager  
Environmental and Process Monitoring 
Email:   bob.gallagher@thermofisher.com 

 
*It is possible that certain consumables and spare parts could become unavailable prior to the 
end of the defined period due to supplier availability and/or regulatory restrictions. 


